
                                                                                                                                                                      

The December meeting had a great turnout. Members had 
fun exchanging fish stories from the past and present. 

Everyone had a wonderful time.
Raffle

Bob Borst won a nice Rattletrap
Russell Lewis won a nice 250 series spoonplug

Amy Destache won a Pop R top surface lure and a nice 250 series spoonplug
Congratulations Guys!

Fishing Report
Chris Angsten caught 
this nice 40”Northern 

Trolling the deep 
structure on Lake 

Mendota. Chris said 
the speed control was 
really slow and he 

only caught fish on the 
smaller stick bait off 
the three way rig.The Spoonplugger must be aware that size can be a factor at 

this time of the year when the fish are deep and sluggish. Good Job Chris!
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